BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL,
PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

CIRCULAR
Dear Parents, August 10, 2017

This is to inform you that it will be a non working day for class - III on
Friday, 11t August, 2017 as the auditorium building will be occupied

for the Independence Day celebrations.

Thanks & Regards

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS_CIR17



